
Sayyid Al-Hakeem praises Baghdad's organizations for Al-Hikma National
Movement in the recent electoral battle for vindication

Sayyid  Ammar  Al-Hakeem,  Head  of  Al-Hikma  National  Movement,  met  with  a  gathering  of

organizational leaders from Al-Hikma National Movement in Baghdad, wishing them blessings

during the holy month and approaching the blessed Eid al-Fitr, urging them to make the most of

the  remaining  days  of  blessings  through  obedience,  supplication,  prayers,  and  seeking

forgiveness.

H.E. pointed out the value of fasting among worship practices, citing the sacred Hadith,

"Fasting is for Me, and I shall be rewarded," emphasizing the importance of balancing between

work, fulfilling duties and responsibilities, worship, and righteous deeds, commending the role

of the organizational leadership of Al-Hikma, their triumph in their project, restoring their

reputation, and achieving a real accomplishment that everyone acknowledges with praise and

admiration, affirming that mere numbers are not the only cause for praise and consideration but

rather organized work, role distribution, and their integration.

H.E. called for intensifying efforts and working realistically while preparing for the upcoming

challenges, stressing the importance of commitment to values, principles, and good conduct as

top priorities. H.E. also emphasized adhering to the approach of moderation and centrism and

perceiving its impact internally and nationally.


